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St. Luke’s Precinct

Don’t lose your neighbourhood!

Your boundaries are shrinking

This map shows areas where the St. Luke's PREEMAN ST.

boundaries were changed without public notice;
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Your neighbourhood was
protected...

HAGER AVE.

St. Luke's and Emerald Precincts are recognized by
JNTARIO ST.
the Province of Ontario and Burlington as culturally
significant. It is a unique community of zoned single
detached homes. This recognition by the city meant

that townhouses, semi-detached homes, duplexes

BROCK AVE.

or apartment buildings and high-rises were not

permitted as they would disrupt the unique cultural

make-up of what currently exists. The New

Official Plan will change this!

[ ] st. Luke's Neighbourhood Precinct

Please tell your City Councillors what you think

Fill in this petition, email or drop it off to your city councillor at City Hall before Tuesday April 24

| am opposed to the New Official Plan. | believe that the Signature
goals for intensification should be set. so that we do not over
intensify our community.

Name
* Remove Semi- Detach Development
* Remove Duplex Development
* Reduce Brant Street height, it is too tall for the area Ward | live in
and not compatible with the existing downtown
communities | Live () | Work () | Play ( ) here!

My Burlington Grows #StrongerTogether#OurCommunity#GrowRight



